
 

Seeking Public Comments on Transportation in the Quad Cities for 2050 

Connections are important to business and our community.  Having a reliable, efficient, and convenient 
way to get places to make those connections is vital to our health, happiness, and prosperity.  Every 
five years, the Quad Cities Long Range Transportation Plan (LRTP) is re-evaluated.  The update 
process looks at changes in our transportation system and economy, and future trends.   

To aid the planning process, Bi-State Regional Commission is conducted two open houses to kick off 
the public input process for the LRTP.  These February 2020 meetings were used to gauge public 
opinion on how our roads, buses, and other travel infrastructure meet area mobility demands.  More 
input is desired.  Public input will help shape the future of the Quad Cities Area transportation system. 

Public Input Opportunities 

The Quad Cities Transportation Policy and Technical Committees oversee plan preparation.  These 
committees are made up of local elected officials and technical staff.  In the next year, they will work with 
Bi-State staff to prepare a full draft update by early 2021.  The update will include transportation goals 
and a collection of existing and proposed transportation system recommendations.  To examine the 
existing 2045 Quad Cities Long Range Transportation Plan, go to the direct link at https://bit.ly/2Gp3W9h. 

For more information on transportation planning, contact Bi-State Regional Commission at  
(309) 793-6300, or give input using the accompanying form on the back of this page. 

 

http://bistateonline.org/transportation/quad-cities-metro-planning/2012-11-13-20-19-45/quad-cities-metro-lrtp-long-range-transportation-plan


2050 Quad Cities Area 

Long Range Transportation Plan 

Public Participation Input Form or https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/QCMPO2050 

1. Name (Optional):

2. Address and Telephone Number (Optional):

3. What three things would you like to see improved for transportation in the Quad Cities Area in
the next ten years?

4. What do you think are the three biggest transportation issues in the Quad Cities Area today?

5. What would you suggest for the Quad Cities Area future transportation system, including
facilities and services, to achieve progress, innovation and prosperity by 2050?

You may return this form to Bi-State Regional Commission, 1504 Third Avenue, Rock Island, Illinois 
61201 or e-mail to bschmid@bistateonline.org.  Initial transportation planning comments and 
issues will be accepted through March 30, 2020.  Opportunities to comment on a Long Range 
Plan Update will be available during 2020, and in early 2021 when a full draft is available.  Thank you 
for your time and interest in this project. 

Serving local governments in Muscatine and Scott Counties, Iowa; 
Henry, Mercer and Rock Island Counties, Illinois
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